
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                      14th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We have sent home some CGP Maths Papers in a brown A4 envelope today as part of Year 6’s 

homework. 

We have been doing lots of preparation in class and this is to help you practice what we have 

been learning. One of the things we do ask is that the working out is shown on the papers so 

that we can see where any errors are happening and can help to address these in school. 

Once completed, the papers can be marked at home as the answers are also provided in the 

packs. 

Please return completed test papers to school by Thursday 3rd April 2025 to claim a 

chocolate reward in readiness for Easter! 

We are very proud of the hard work all of the children are doing this year and can see how 

much progress they are making in readiness for SATS in May and for the transition to 

Secondary School in September. 

Thank you all so much for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Mrs C Taylor, Mrs L Crouch and Mr G Dearden 

Year 6 Team 

 

 


